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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please be prudent on your review of CSG mining in NSW. Give all of the 
risks their full weight.

I Iive in the Illawarra and their is overwhelming public position to CSG 
mining in this region. Especially, in water catchments.

This is a crucial moment to encourage renewable energy, and fast. Coal Seam 
Gas is far from that.

Thanks for your time.

Yours Sincerely,

Annalise Friend
Wombarra NSW 2515


